

LESOTHO CATHOLIC BISHOPS' CONFERENCE

P.O. Box 200 Maseru 100 Lesotho

10 October 2018

Mr. Sean Callahan Catholic Relief Services Baltimore U.S.A.



Dear Mr. Callahan,

Re: 75th Anniversary Celebration of the Catholic Relief Services

The Catholic Church in Lesotho, through its body of leadership, Lesotho Catholic Bishops' Conference (LCBC) passes its vote of thanks to the Catholic Relief Services on the occasion of its 75th anniversary celebration.

All over Lesotho whenever one mentions the name CRS, all the people show content and appreciation due to the social development the organization has been promoting throughout the country.

Lesotho Catholic Bishops' Conference boldly announce the presence of CRS a blessing to Lesotho.

Wishing you all a happy celebration in your endeavor to serve the needy in the world at large.

Yours sincerely,

+Augustinus Tumaole Bane, OMI

President of LCBC

TO DELLE TO MANAGE